
Newberg Community Development • 414 E First Street, Newberg, OR 97132 • 503-537-1240 • planning@newbergoregon.gov 

 

 

Supplemental Meeting Packet 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO:  Newberg Planning Commission 

 

FROM: Leanne Wagener, Assistant Planner 

 

SUBJECT: Supplemental Packet Material: Correction of error for File No. CUP23-0020 

  

DATE:  February 1, 2024 

 
 
Following publication of the Staff Report for File No. CUP23-0020, staff corrected an error in the staff report 
related to the stated Planning Commission Order number following Section H. Preliminary Staff 
Recommendations.  
 
Please see below for the corrected error in this section: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


